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The workshop was very successful. It gathered organisations from various fields of activity and 
grounds for cooperation were established. 

The participants found the NELLIP findings extremely useful and highly appreciated the information 
provided on the ELL initiative. The ELL award is still not that popular in Bulgaria and for some of the 
participants the information received was completely new. 

The discussions and group work on quality issues were extremely interesting and resulted in a 
brainstorming session on risk management issues and challenges for developing successful language 
learning initiatives. 

The online meeting gave an overview of the workshop in Romania and was a good forum for 
exchanging ideas on quality, innovation and networking. 

The participants highly appreciated the developed Guidelines and evaluated them as useful, practical 
and applicable for the development of high quality language projects and initiatives. 
 
 


